
Information from the Chief Parking Officer Cornwall Council. 
 

The current decision re car parks is that they will remain free until there is a change 

to the lockdown restrictions. The latest announcement re the lockdown has not been 

definitive for all and a decision whether to put charging back in place will need to be 

made at a very Senior level.  The decision making process is likely to take place in 

the next two weeks.  In the meantime information about charging is being placed on 

our Covid19 parking page on the following link https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-

and-social-care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-coronavirus-covid-

19/parking/ and when the public do need to start paying again, it will clearly be stated 

as such on there.  
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